
 

We wish all our members good health and peace in this Covid-19 period that has negatively affected us like all other 

organisations and we look forward to resumption of activities and events with your on-going support. To continue 

our work we do need your continued support and please ensure you continue to update your memberships and 

spread the word. Thank you. 

Upcoming Events: 
All events continue to be online and please book early to avoid disappointment. 

Click links in blue text to reveal further information on individual entries. 

19 January 2021, 6 pm 

Online lecture: ‘Mothers and Children of the Early Turkish Republic’, Eve Lacey 

Flyer: 

Booking essential:  

16 February 2021, 6 pm 

Online lecture: ‘Epidemiologies: The Discourse of Disease in Victorian Britain and Late Ottoman 

Istanbul’, Erik Blackthorne-O’Barr 

Flyer: 

Booking essential:  

External Events (all indicated as UK time): 

21 January 2021, 3.30 pm 

Online lecture: Dealing with Exceptionality in Islamic Architecture of Medieval Anatolia: The Case of 

Divriği, Oya Pancaroğlu – ANAMED - registration: 

20 January 2021, 6 pm 

Online lecture: ‘The Yıldız Palace and Sultan Abdülhamid II’s Flat-Pack Homes’, Deniz Türker - 

Levantine Heritage Foundation - flyer - registration: 

10 February 2021, 4 pm 

Online lecture: Two Ottoman Jewish Physicians, Prof. M. Shefer Mossensohn – SOAS Centre for Jewish 

Studies - registration: 

17 February 2021, 6 pm 

Online lecture: ‘Belgium and the Ottoman Empire: ‘Transnationals’ and Diplomacy in an Age of Global 

Capital’, Houssine Alloul - Levantine Heritage Foundation – flyer - registration: 

until 14 March 2021 

Exhibition: Between Empires, Beyond Borders: The War and Armistice Years through the eyes of the 

Köpe Family – Salt Beyoğlu, İstiklal Caddesi 136, Beyoğlu, Istanbul - info: 

 

Recent additions to website: 

Lecture by Doğukan Atmaca: ‘Hagia Sophia in the light of Ottoman legends, 5 November 2020 and 

subsequent interview - page: 

Anglo-Turkish Society Newsletter no: 10–Winter2020/21 

http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/joining.html
http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/doc/Eve-Lacey-zoom-lecture.pdf
https://eve-lacey-lecture.eventbrite.co.uk/
http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/doc/Erik-Blackthorne-OBarr-lecture.pdf
https://erik-blackthorne-obarr-lecture.eventbrite.co.uk/
https://anamed.ku.edu.tr/en/events/anamed-talks-oya-pancaroglu/
http://levantineheritage.com/pdf/3rd-Levantine-Heritage-Foundation-zoom-lecture.pdf
https://deniz-turker-presentation.eventbrite.co.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lecture-by-prof-m-shefer-mossensohn-two-ottoman-jewish-physicians-tickets-128502579675
http://levantineheritage.com/pdf/4th-Levantine-Heritage-Foundation-zoom-lecture.pdf
https://houssine-alloul-presentation.eventbrite.co.uk/
https://saltonline.org/en/2260
http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/dogukan-atmaca-lecture.html


Lecture by Dr Philip Mansel: ‘The Lily and the Crescent: Louis XIV and the Ottomans, Culture, 

Commerce and Crusades’, 15 December 2020 and subsequent interview - page: 

Thank you to all our speakers. 

 

News Articles: 

Turkey drought: Istanbul could run out of water in 45 days, Bethan McKernan, The Guardian, 13 

January 2021 2020 - link: 

Sainted friends: the panels of the Crimean Church rood screen - Canon Ian Sherwood introduces 

Mungo McCosh’s saints, Monica Fritz – Cornucopia blog, Jan 2021 – link: 

New books: 

Communication Strategies in Turkey: Erdogan, the AKP and Political Messaging - Taner Dogan, 

Bloomsbury Press, 2020 – link: 

Upcoming publications: 

Turkey: A Past against History - Christine M. Philliou, University of California Press, 2021 – link: 

Architectures of Emergency in Turkey: Heritage, Displacement and Catastrophe - Çagla E. Aykaç, 

Bloomsbury Press, 2021 - link: 

Turkey and the European Union: The Politics of Belonging - Lucia Najslova, Bloomsbury Press, 2021 - 

link: 

The Romance of Ruins: The Search for Ancient Ionia, 1764 - Sir John Soane's Museum, 2021 

 

In Memoriam: 

We are saddened by the recent (25-12-2020) death of one of our vice-presidents David Barchard. May 

he rest in peace – obituary – video of service: - external obituary: 

The David Barchard Memorial Fund 
The Anglo-Turkish Society notes with deep regret the untimely death of one of its Vice-Presidents, 

David Barchard, who did so much to further the cause of amicable relations between the United 

Kingdom and Turkey.  

The Society will be very pleased to accept donations in order to set up a fund in his memory. The fund 

will be used for an annual essay prize in David Barchard’s name, which will be administered by the 

Society. However, it would be equally pleased to administer any other donations, such as to found a 

scholarship, depending on the wishes of the donor. 

Donations may be sent to: 

The Anglo-Turkish Society 

National Westminster Bank Ltd 

PO Box 159, 332 High Holborn 

London WC1V 7PS,  

Sort Code: 60-40-04 

Account No: 02734613 

http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/dr-philip-mansel-lecture.html
https://www.theguardian.com/world/2021/jan/13/turkey-drought-istanbul-run-out-water-45-days
https://www.cornucopia.net/blog/the-panels-of-christ-church/
https://www.bloomsbury.com/uk/communication-strategies-in-turkey-9781838602246/
https://www.ucpress.edu/book/9780520276390/turkey
https://www.bloomsbury.com/uk/architectures-of-emergency-in-turkey-9781788319911/
https://www.bloomsbury.com/uk/turkey-and-the-european-union-9781838602666/
http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/obituary3.html
https://private.streamingevent.co.uk/davidbarchard12012021/
https://www.ft.com/content/66c6fdd8-1b5e-4b1a-ba2f-4aa5bbbccd90


BIC: NWBK GB 2L 

IBAN: GB45 NWBK 6040 0402 7346 13 

Swift: NWBKGB2LXXX 

  

Please put David Barchard Memorial Fund in the reference line of any donation.  

  

The Anglo-Turkish Society is a UK registered Charity, number 278727. 

Any inquiries concerning the David Barchard Memorial Fund may be addressed to David Shankland, 

Chairman. 

Anglo-Turkish Society, David.Shankland@therai.org.uk 
 

 

Information: 
You have received this newsletter as you are a member of the Anglo-Turkish Society and have 

provided an e-mail which we hope is current. If you wish to opt-out of future communications or 

update us on your live e-mail address, please get in touch with us. 

Craig Encer, Events coordinator 

Wishing all our friends and supporters a safe and peaceful Christmas and New Year season! 

http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/ 

Facebook: (716 followers) / Twitter: (31 followers) / YouTube: (219 subscribers) 

e-mail: contact@angloturkishsociety.org.uk 

mailto:David.Shankland@therai.org.uk
http://www.angloturkishsociety.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/AngloTurkishSociety/
https://twitter.com/TurkishAnglo
https://www.youtube.com/user/angloturkishsociety

